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Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewers. 

Responding to reviewer 1. 

 To the comment 1), We revised the section involving “cell transplantation therapy with SHEDs for 

liver diseases” , especially citing the reference (PMID: 29118330) and correcting sentences regarding Ito  

et al. study.  

2) We added newly-made another Table (Table 1) showing a comparison of benefits and detriments 

among three cell -resources of regenerative medicine according to the suggestion, so that we deleted 

some related sentences with overlapped contents in “Establishment and operation of dental pulp cell 

bank”.  

3) We added some sentences about dental pulp cell bank in Japan and worldwide.  

4,5,6) We revised according to the suggestions. 

 

Responding to reviewer 2. 

Because we are currently working on this theme, we presented some data and comments on 

unpublished our data in the text, especially presenting the picture hepatocyte-like cell induced from 

DP-MSC in Fig 1. 

We described regents which are necessary to differentiate DP-MSC into hepatocytes in the text. We 

added some comments on the current situation of dental pulp cell bank according to the reviewers’ 

suggestions.  

 

Responding to reviewer 3. 

 We added some comments about the dental bank system in “Establishment and operation of dental 

pulp cell bank” section according to the suggestions. 

Please note that the corrections have been made using red letters. 

 

We are not familiar with CrossCheck analysis and Google Scholor Search. We are currently working on these 

programs to make it possible to work in our hands. Please let us know if you immediately require these files. We are 

including files which we are ready to submit. Sorry for this inconvenience. 
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